
 

 

 

Project Schedule: 

 

Planning –Fall 2019 

 

Design – Winter 2019/2020 

 

Construction - Summer 2020 
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Update 

The week of January 20th – 24th, American Engineering Testing will be working 

in the various project areas (see map on back of this page) conducting soil 

borings and pavement cores.  Information from the borings and cores will be 

used in the design of the proposed improvements. 

 

Roads will not be closed for these activities, but trucks and equipment may 

occupy one of the parking or traffic lanes.  Please use caution when traveling 

in these areas.      

 

Contacts 

If you have questions about the proposed project, please contact the City 

Engineer, Brian Malm at 507-381-7511, or brian.malm@bolton-menk.com. 
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